Hi Everyone

As | am sure you have all heard, there is a current surge in Covid cases in PE - hospital and ICU beds are full and
there are no free ventilators.

We have had 2 wonderful shows in Sept and Oct, but we have become complacent in our Covid discipline.
Given the current situation, we need to sharpen up.

So, for the Nov show starting tomorrow, reminder:
1. wear your mask
2. social distance from one another

3. please leave the venue as soon as you are finished your round - no socialising nor congregating nor
spectating.

The bar and kitchen will be open but the veranda will be closed except for the judges box, show convenor and
medics.

The main gate on Bergeus St will revert to being closed except for officials, staff, and volunteers.

Please help PERC to avoid being part of the transmission chain, it's in all our interests!!

Covid Compliance Officer



